
17 Trained in Gainesville, FL
I'm glad y'all had 
a good day! I 
received a lot of 
positive feedback 
and responses.

Nicole Dyson

Thank you for 
a wonderful 
training.  We are 
still talking about 
it.  I think we can 
revolutionize lives 
and living choices 
with this tool.
God bless you and 
all you do.

Dr. Katherine Gratto

All of the sixteen people shown in the photo 
above, plus one not shown, have one thing in 
common:  they all know Randy and Nicole 
Dyson (photo on right).  In fact, Nicole recruited 
every one of them even though several of 
them had never met each other. The meeting 
itself was put together by Dr. Katherine Gratto 
(seated third from right) and held at Grace 
Baptist Church in Gainesville on May 18.  It 
was a wonderful meeting and materials were 
ordered for use at the Alachua County Jail 
within a week after the training.  There were 
many ministries represented such as recovery 
houses, a pregnancy center, prisons, and jails.  This group was highly energetic 
and we were privileged to welcome such a dedicated group as new members of the 
FIT family.  They work with some of the hardest problems of society and they do 
it with resolve, selflessness, and cheerfulness.

Don Pratt and Ed White
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���Address Change���
Please take note.  FIT has changed its address.  We have moved next door.  Everything else stays the same.

Old Address:	 New Address:
5017 37th St E	 3855 Pro Am Ave E
Bradenton, FL 34203	 Bradenton, FL 34203

New Features of 
our Website

for members
Check out the updated "Members" section of our 
website at www.familyintegrity.org!  Resources include

•	 printable class worksheets for your 
classes (includes all available FIT 
worksheets)

•	 printable curriculum brochure 
showing the full program and all of 
the courses with brief descriptions

•	 example of a free poster we can 
make for you to recruit for your 
next class

•	 blank seating chart
•	 note paper for FIT lessons

for everyone
Also check out the updated "Curriculum" section for 
these features:

•	 program overview
•	 course overview
•	 printable curriculum brochure 

showing the full program and all of 
the courses with brief descriptions

•	 individual course descriptions with 
pages, prices, table of contents, 
and links to printable worksheets, 
and expanded descriptions

Giving Partner fund-raiser raised $8,150 for FIT
Thanks to everyone who gave to our fund-raiser.  We run a 
very tight budget and your contribution enabled us to keep 
offering the services our facilitators and clients need.  We 
were surprised, though, when we found out that the monthly 
support option that we had talked about was not part of the 
Giving Partner Challenge website.  We apologize but have 
now set this up as a feature of our own website.  Check it out 
by going to the "Donate Now" button on our website and then 
click on "Monthly Ministry Donation" at the bottom of the 
page.  Consider blessing us with a monthly donation to ensure 
that our volunteers will continue have materials they need to 
work with.

Why You Should Consider Giving to FIT
Need   FIT services a very neglected and under-served 
segment of our population.  It is a group that is often abused, 
forgotten, and left to drift without the assistance of Christian 
mentors or churches.

Dedication   The dedication of FIT facilitators to mentor, 
love, and bring new hope and purpose to this group is 
outstanding.  They receive no compensation for what they 
do other than the satisfaction of offering a helping hand to 
building a new and better life.

Stewardship   FIT runs a tight ship.  All board members 
serve at no pay and pay their own expenses.  All our authors 
work for nothing with no royalties.  A part-time employee 
runs the office.  All the rest of your gifts go directly into 
supporting the work of our volunteers.  In other words, your 
money goes a long way.

Niche   FIT has a very special niche in our society.  It has 
been around for a dozen years and has been approved by 
various government agencies as meeting requirements for 
sentencing and case plans for children's services.  It has also 
mobilized the faith community to work together.    

Thank You!


